
Want to be a
Yukon River Advocate?
Learn about the North Pacific Fishery Management Council.
Learn how to provide effective testimony.
Learn about the salmon life cycle in the ocean.

YRDFA will be gathering a group of advocates from the Yukon River to prepare 
testimony for the NPFMC meetings in October and December.
We value everyone's time and will be providing honorariums to active participants.
First meet and greet will be on September 8, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. via teleconference.

If you are interested please contact YRDFA at 907.272.3141  
or email at serena@yukonsalmon.org

Y U KO N  R I V E R  D RA I NAG E  F I S H E R I ES  A S S O C I AT I O N


